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April 21, 2020 

William Montgomery 

Associate Director, Office of Air Quality 

Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment Division of Environmental Quality 

5301 Northshore Drive 

North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118 

Delivered via electronic mail to montgomery@adeq.state.ar.us 

  

Dear Associate Director Montgomery, 

Enclosed with this letter are the official informal comments in response to the EASE 

program study.  There are four documents, one general comment and three rule specific 

comments.  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  We appreciate the time the Air Division staff 

took to work together with industry for a common goal.  The cooperative atmosphere you display 

in our meetings is much appreciated and we are grateful to have had the opportunity.  

   

Best, 

  

Ava F. Roberts 

Executive Director  

Arkansas Environmental Federation 


